

The School Lunch Company
Greystones
New Inn Road
Beckley, Oxford
OX3 9SS

Tel: 07825 344437

E-mail: les@theschoollunchcompany.co.uk www.theschoollunchcompany.co.uk

27/09/2021

Dear Parents,

I am sure you will be aware that the food supply chain is currently experiencing shortages and that the food and farming industries are warning that this situation may well worsen in the run up to Christmas.

Many factors are to blame for this situation including staff shortages in the farming, food production and transport industries incurred due to the Covid 19 pandemic. Food shortages will likely affect The School Lunch Company business operations at times, and it may be necessary to implement short notice changes to menus at Queensway School, Banbury.

I assure you that every effort is being made by The School Lunch Company team to ensure that food orders are placed in good time and that healthy and nutritious alternative meal choices will always be delivered. Let's hope things improve very soon.

Yours Sincerely

Les Redhead Managing Director The School Lunch Company 07825344437 les@theschoollunchcompany.co.uk

